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    ST. JULIE CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL - ECCLESTON



   13/06/2025

Dear Parents and Carers,
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Celebration Sports Day

Thankfully we chose the perfect day for our Sports Day this year as we were blessed with sunshine on Wednesday. The children thoroughly enjoyed the variety of fun team events and being cheered on by their families. As the music played, there was definitely a summer vibe! The Year 6 Sports Council and Playground Leaders were amazing helpers throughout the day as they kept count of points being earned and supported each activity with enthusiasm.
The points earned for each event have been tallied and the winning house teams this year are Juniors, St Teresa and Infants, St Anne. Everyone showed true TEAM (Together Everyone Achieves More) spirit throughout the day. Well done everyone!
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Children’s University Graduation ceremony – Wednesday 18th June at Hope University Chapel
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A reminder that this week we will be celebrating the many achievements our Junior children have gained over the past year, including their participation in school clubs, holiday challenges and other enrichment activities in school like Forest Schools, Cookery etc. 

2 guests per child can attend the Graduation which will be held in Hope Chapel, Hope Park campus in Childwall, Liverpool. Guests can arrive from 1pm for a 1:30pm start. Letters with full details have been sent out this week – please return your consent form for photos if you haven’t yet done so.  As we are aware of having 2 trips to Liverpool in such a short space this year, we have not asked for payment for the coach for this event.
Directions and parking information emailed with this bulletin.
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Reminder - Pilgrims of Hope – June 25th 2025 Cathedral Mass
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Once again we were joined this morning by Chris McElroy, Director of Music at the Archdiocese to practice our singing for the Mass. We do hope that you will be able to come along to the Cathedral to join us there to celebrate this very special Mass for our St Julie’s family. 

As you can imagine, to take 225 children by coach to Liverpool is extremely costly. Thank you to those who have paid the £10 per child towards the transport. We are still £900 short of the total cost so if you haven’t yet paid, please do so via School Money.
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Amazing Art: parent/carer session
During the week commencing Monday 30th June we will be holding an Arts celebration week. Miss Pratt, our Arts Lead has several events planned including visitors to school providing capoeira sessions and samba drumming for the children. For that week and the week before and after, we would like to include you in our celebration of the Arts and so are inviting you into school to share an art activity with your child – in a similar way to our Share a Story and Marvellous Maths sessions. Don’t worry if you can’t make it, there will be school staff around to make sure all children can enjoy the art activity.
One adult is invited to come to school via the front entrance on Brooklands Road at 2:40pm to join their child for an art activity in the school hall:
Thursday 26 June  - Year 2

Tuesday 1 July       - Year 3
Wednesday 2 July – Year 4

Thursday 3 July     – Year 1

Tuesday 8 July       – Year 5 

(Year 6 will be having their Leavers Celebration event)
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Geography Poster Competition 
You will remember that last year James Ketchell came to talk to the children about his adventures around the world – adventures that started through his motivation to overcome serious injuries suffered when he was a teenager. Earlier this year we had a zoom call to catch up with him, and now we are excited that he will be coming back into school in person on Wednesday 2nd July.

The Geography Ambassadors have decided that they would like to organise a competition that James can judge on his return to school. They would like everyone to design a poster or information room (like a tourist information office – similar to the mini-museums that we made for the history competition) about a place you think James would like to visit. It could be somewhere close to home, somewhere in the UK or somewhere around the world. Closing date: Monday 30th June 2025.
See flyer for more information.
[image: image11.png]


TT Rockstars Battles  

The Battle of the Bands on TT Rockstars is back again! In the latest times tables challenge:

Year 2 v Year 3
Year 4 v Year 5
Teachers v Year 6
Starts 13th June at 7:00pm until Thurs 26th June at 7pm. Please encourage your child to take part – a fun way to learn times tables and develop rapid recall of multiplication and division facts.                         

Points can only be earned between 7am and 7pm
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PFA Summer fair – Friday 20th June 3:20 – 5pm
As the forecast for next week is looking sunny, The PFA are organising a Summer Fair for next Friday, 20th June straight after school. There will be a bouncy castle, stalls and games, hot dogs and refreshments.
The PFA will be grateful for any donations of unused gifts (including soft toys in good condition unopened jigsaws, crafts sets etc) any bottles, chocolates, goods for a tombola. Please send into school asap.

Please send in donations of cakes on the day.

If you are able to volunteer to help during the afternoon and at the event please let us or a member of the PFA know.
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Year 5/6 Quadkids

Congratulations to the team of year 5 and year 6 children who took part in the Quadkids competition at today at Sutton Academy. They thoroughly enjoyed the day and demonstrated their skills in the four events. 

Well done to the children on representing St Julie’s so brilliantly.
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This week’s flyer from National Online Safety is, “What parents and educators need to know about Generative AI safety.”        
Primary School Admissions for September 2025  - Reception class

We do have some spaces available in our Reception Class for the September 2025 intake. If you know of any families who would be interested or would like any further information regarding these places, please contact the school office on telephone number 01744 678233 
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Tissues

We would be grateful for donations of a box of tissues for your child’s class. These will be kept as a stock by the teacher. Bless you!!
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       St Julie’s Awards of the Week

	
	Star for showing hope
	Book explorer
	Marvellous mathematician

	Reception
	Whole class
	Austin
	Jacob

	Year 1
	Theo
	Kane
	Myles

	Year 2
	Seb P
	Rose
	Owa

	Year 3
	Raphie
	Zac T
	Daniel R

	Year 4
	Holly
	Liberty
	Thomas O

	Year 5
	Phinnaeus
	Findlay
	Lucas

	Year 6
	Henry
	Lily
	Archie
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              “From the first day of term to the last, the small moments in a school day make a real difference to your child.” #AttendanceCounts

                   At St Julie’s our attendance is excellent and we know that parents and carers value the education that your children receive.

Parents must apply for leave of absence during term time in all instances. A form, to request in writing a leave of absence, is available from the school office or alternatively it can be requested via email. Parents must apply to the Headteacher at least 2 weeks before the intended absence and provide necessary evidence of the exceptional circumstance
	Year Group
	% Attendance for w/e 13.06.25

	Year R
	97.27

	Year 1
	94.38

	Year 2
	97.33

	Year 3
	96.29

	Year 4
	97.43

	Year 5
	98.61

	Year 6
	96


Well done to Year 5 who had the highest attendance this week.
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Diary w/c 16.06.2024
Monday

           8am Gymnastics 

                                               EYFS and Y1 Songfest
                                               3:20  Y1/Y2 Football club                                         

Tuesday                                Y3 Forest School
                                               Y3/4 Quadkids

                                               3.20 KS2 Football
Wednesday

            8am Rugby club
                                               Children’s University Graduation for KS2 at Liverpool Hope University 1pm
                                               3:20 Y1 & Y2 Drawing club

                                               3:20 Judo

                                               3:20 KS2 Gardening                                                                         
Thursday                               9:30 Y6/Y4 Class Mass
                                               3.20 Dodgeball                                               
Friday 
      Y1/Y2 Quadkids
                                               3:20 Girls only football club 
Mass times:

Saturday 6pm at St Thomas of Canterbury

Sunday 9:30am at St Julie

Sunday 11am at Lowe House Church in St Helens 
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Sponsored Park Run

Our Sports Ambassadors are helping to promote the Government’s initiative of 60 Active Minutes Daily, throughout our school.  As part of this, we are hoping that parents/guardians/teachers will support this initiative outside of school, by encouraging them and their child/ren to participate in the local Parkrun event.

What is the Parkrun?

Parkrun is a worldwide health and fitness movement where participants run, walk or jog five kilometres on a Saturday morning. If you register online, you are given a barcode, which enables you to get a personal time for each event.  It is suitable for all ages and levels of ability – and more importantly IT IS FREE!

The 5K Parkrun on a Saturday morning must be run with a parent/guardian.  Or if that is too long -  the children’s 2K run is on a Sunday morning.  If you find it difficult to run long distances, you can always complete a Parkwalk instead.

Local event: St Helens Parkrun – The Bandstand, Victoria Park, City Rd, St Helens, WA10 2EH.  CANCELLED ON SATURDAY, 21ST – SO PLEASE REGISTER AND VISIT THE PARK ON 14TH OR 28TH JUNE or any Saturday in July.  Register online for further details.
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The June 5K or 2K Parkrun Challenge: If you want to enter the 5K or 2K Challenge – please ask your Sports Ambassadors for a Sponsorship Form.  As well as keeping fit, we also want to raise money for our school.

REMEMBER TO AIM FOR AT LEAST 60 ACTIVE MINUTES EVERY DAY!

Congratulations and a big THANK YOU to Ella W from Year 3 who completed the children’s Park Run last weekend and raised £30 in sponsorship for our school! Fantastic!

Further dates for your Diary
Monday 23 June                   - Y4 Forest School
Wednesday 25 June             - Whole school pilgrimage to Liverpool Catholic Cathedral

Friday 27 June                      - EYFS trip to Imagine That
Friday 27 June                     - Y6 Forest School

w/c 30 June                          - Arts celebration week

Tuesday 1 July                     - Y2 Forest School
Monday 7 July                      - Year 6 transition week at De La Salle for those going to that High School

Monday 14 July                    - Year 6 Leavers’ Celebration event 2:00pm (Parents and grandparents)
Wednesday 16 July              - Y1 Forest School
Wednesday 16 July              - Year 6 Leavers Mass 6pm followed by disco
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Thursday 17 July                  - Y3 Library visit – Summer Reading Challenge
“A caring family school, where we learn, grow and walk in the footsteps of Jesus.” 
   St Julie pray for us, protect us and bless us.
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